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As a former residents of the Geelong/Corangamite region, I am very disappointed to hear
of the potential loss of the name of Corangamite in the redistribution of federal seats in
Victoria. I understand the need for boundary changes, but am completely opposed to losing
the local name of Corangamite which has been in existence for over 100 years. I totally
support Mr Mclusky's objection and opinions, as well as that of all the other objectors.

Kind regards
Val and Naomi





